
Library Quiet Zone Policy 

Dear Valued Patron, 

We are committed to providing a peaceful and conducive environment for all our library users. 

To maintain this atmosphere, we have established the following Quiet Zone Policy: 

• Talking is permitted only in designated areas. 

• Use of electronic devices should be kept to a minimum, and headphones are required. 

• Food and beverages are allowed but should be consumed quietly. 

• Please silence your mobile devices upon entering the quiet zone. 

• Respect your fellow patrons by minimizing noise during your visit. 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that our library remains a peaceful place for all 

patrons. Failure to adhere to these guidelines may result in a request to leave the Quiet Zone. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

The Library Management 


